

POLAND

EVANGELICAL MISSION

April 2024

IT'S WORTH A SECOND LOOK!

We're giving you a second look at pictures we used last month. Why? Because we wanted you to see the horrible state that the war has left in Ukraine. Notice the crumbled buildings in the background.



For the most part Ukraine exists without electricity, without water, without heat, and without safe housing. As Christians, we can help—indeed we must help—bring satisfying relief to them. Pastor Cezary (left) is visiting and bringing relief for those needing it. Pastor Uri (right) is one of the remaining pastors in the area. For details on how to help, see the second page.





If you wish to contribute to these needs, please designate **Tent Mission - Ukraine** on your check memo line.

Checks should be made out to PEM.

There is an interesting video interview of pastors Cezary and Yuri on our PEM Website:

www.polandem.org. Check it out.



Please pray for Poland often!

Mailing Address: 3916 N. Potsdam Ave. #2610 / Sioux Falls, SD 57104-7048

For administrative matters, contact Bonar Sabby by email (admin@polandem.org), phone (952-250-9293), or by writing the address above.

For ministry matters, contact Russell Brown by email (info@polandem.org) or by phone (612-987-1176).

www.polandem.org

PEM is a 501(c)3 corporation. All gifts are tax deductible.

